
PRHS Seniors & Parents,  
 Welcome back to an exciting school year at PRHS!  There are some 
deadlines and information you want to keep in mind in regards to the 2020-21 
Shada Yearbook. 

Deadlines for Senior Picture, Baby Picture 
and Senior Quote will be December 1, 2020. 
 
Students can bring in a copy of their senior picture and/or baby picture.  Or, 
parents/students can email a copy of the senior and/or baby picture to 
Shadastaff@vikes.us (Please note new email address).  The Shada staff will take 
pictures of any senior who does not submit a photo by the Dec. 1 deadline for the 
yearbook. 
 

Picture Requirements 
*When emailing your pictures: 

- Please use a high resolution photo. 
- Please send the pictures in a jpg format.  We cannot use pictures sent 

as a PDF. 
- Senior portrait should be in vertical orientation.   
- Make sure the picture does not exceed 10mb in size, with a resolution of 

300dpi. 
- Please put student’s first and last name in the subject line of the email. 
- Keep in mind that pictures may be cropped to fit the layout chosen by 

the Shada staff. 
 

The Shada staff is also looking for: 
-  “Flashback” photos of this year’s senior class.  (Group pictures of 

elementary/jr.high days) 
You can also email these photos to Shadastaff@vikes.us. 
Senior Quotes will be completed in school.  Any Senior Quote viewed as 
inappropriate by the Shada Staff, Shada Advisor (Mrs. Roisum), and/or office 
administrators will not be printed in the yearbook. 
 
Thank you for all of your help!  Have a great 2020-21 school year! 
Mrs. Roisum & the Shada staff 
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